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The Specified Scope of Practice Committee (SSPC) is a new committee formed to help 
process applicants under the new Specified Scope of Practice category. The committee 
has met six times over the past year and is building a process in line with the 
Experience Review Committee for MITs. 
 
The application process has been prepared and posted online and so far there have 
been 36 initial applications made. Of these early applications, 16 are in a test group to 
vet the process and the online system. 
 
The SSPC has established that the Association is looking for explicit scopes of work 
and related experience to demonstrate ability specifically related to those scopes. Initial 
applications involve full committee review while the process is ironed out. With early 
uptake promising, we anticipate that we will begin granting Specified Scope of Practice 
licenses in 2018.  
 
A great thank you to Association staff Grant Koropatnick, Sharon Sankar and Andrew 
Reddoch for all their support while we get this committee up and running and the new 
process underway. Finally a thanks to CTTAM for their input in the process and their 
ongoing involvement.  
 

 


